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Haralson County Schools will be recognized as a leader in improving student achievement for
ALL students.

PUBLIC NOTICE
DESTRUCTION OF RECORDS OF

HANDICAPPED STUDENTS

In compliance with both Georgia Special Education Annual Program
Plan, the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act and Haralson

County School Systems Comprehensive Plan for Special Education
policy on destruction of data collected, maintained or used in the
provision of a free appropriate public education for handicapped

and/or exceptional children in the Haralson County School System,
the Department of Special Education announced its intention for

destruction of data.
Records on students who were enrolled in a special education

program with a birth year of 2000, are no longer needed for
education planning purposes.  These records may be needed by the
student or parent for Social Security, or other reasons.  The system
plans to destroy these records the last week in February 2023.  If
you the student, or parents of the student, desire copies of these

records prior to destruction, you should contact the Haralson County
Schools Special Education Office at 770-574-2500 ext. 41226.

Identification will be required.
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